
 

Mrs. Sebald will be running 
the Red Maple book club 
with the Intermediates.  
Students are encouraged to 
read up to 10 nominated 
books which will be voted on 
at the Festival of Trees in 

Toronto in May of this year.  
Ms. Matheson is hosting the 
Blue Spruce and Silverbirch 
book clubs with the Primary 
and Junior teachers and 
students.  

Forest of Reading

FOLLOW MRS SEBALD ON TWITTER 
FOR THE LATEST LIBRARY UPDATES 
AND EDUCATIONAL NEWS. 
@MRSSEBALD

Thank you to all those that came out 
to purchase books from our 
Scholastic Book Fair.  It was a huge 
success and we will be able to 
purchase new items for our library 
from our profits.  
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Tumble Books
Find excellent online books 
through our tumble books 
library.  
Tumblebooks.com
User: walterscott1
	
Password: books


